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NOTICE OF FILING 

IN RE: CONSUMER ADVOCATE’S PETITION TO OBTAIN 
INFORMATION FROM TENNESSEE-AMERICAN WATER 
COMPANY PERTAINING TO DIFFERING RATES 
CHARGED TO ITS CUSTOMERS AMONG ITS SERVICE 
AREAS 

DOCKET NO.: 24-00003

DATE: June 12, 2024 

In the Consumer Advocate’s Petition to Obtain Information from Tennessee American 

Water Company Pertaining to Differing Rates Charged To Its Customers Among Its Service Areas 

(“Petition”) filed by the Consumer Advocate Division of the Office of the Tennessee Attorney 

General (“Consumer Advocate”) on January 24, 2024, the Consumer Advocate asked that the 

Commission grant its request to obtain certain information from Tennessee-American Water 

Company (“TAWC”). On February 16, 2024, TAWC filed a letter stating it had previously 

engaged in cooperative discussions with the Consumer Advocate on rate design and had provided 

some of the requested information.  TAWC stated it was in the process of compiling the additional 

information and asked that the Commission not take any action on the Consumer Advocate’s 

Petition and give it until June 6, 2024, to provide the information requested. On April 19, 2024, 

TAWC provided the response to the Consumer Advocate’s request for information. 

Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket 
Room on June 12, 2024 at 2:51 p.m.



To date, there have not been any other filings or correspondence regarding this docket. 

Therefore, the parties are directed to file an update on the status of this docket by June 28, 2024, 

including whether there is a need for this docket to remain open.  

 
  Monica Smith-Ashford, Administrative Judge 


